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Digital EUHA Spring Conference 2025 

(Münster, 27 January 2025) Save the date! The Digital EUHA Spring Conference 2025 
will start on 28 March 2025. The successful concept is an important training date in the 
calendars of hearing care professionals - one that should be firmly planned. The event 
has an international focus and will also be offered in English translation. 

The presentations will then be available on demand on the EUHA learning platform ‘EUHA 
Learning Hub’ until 31 May 2025. Manufacturer information from EUHA advertising partners 
on new products will round off the programme. This means that the new format is also ideal 
for use when, for example, customer appointments have to be postponed at short notice. 
This gap can then be used for further training. 

Presentations of 30 minutes each are planned. EUHA President Beate Gromke cordially 
invites you to position yourself well for the future: ‘Pass on your knowledge directly to your 
customers! Demonstrate your expertise and convince them with the latest know-how!’ 

The EUHA is planning presentations from the fields of research & science, practice, 
marketing & communication and future topics. The presentations are offered in the Basic or 
Advanced levels. This means that there is something for every level of knowledge - from 
trainee to master craftsman. Further information on the programme and ticket shop will be 
available shortly at www.euha.org 
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We will be happy to send you the 
visual as a separate file. 
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